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Attached is a revised draft of Section 7.  Here is an overview of the major changes in 

this version: 

 

1. I incorporated the edits we discussed at the last meeting. 

2. I remove the references to minimum building height in all of the districts since 

we deleted the requirements for this in the only places this standard applied. 

3. I added a reference to the applicability of the SO District in those areas where 

that applies. 

4. I added the Bigelow contract zone. 

5. I inserted the Shoreland timber harvesting requirements into the SO District and 

numbered them appropriately (I hope). 

6. I revised the references to generic shoreland zones in a few places to refer to the 

Boothbay districts 

7. I went through and cleaned up typos and tried to double check section-by-

section but I have probably missed some things. 

 

So if we resolve the timber harvesting standards and the handling of botanical gardens 

this should be in good shape except for a final edit and formatting. 


